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Part Change Notice:  

MM60 and MM70 Series to Change Cover Tape Supplier 
 

JAE will be changing its supplier for the cover tape used in the tape and reel packaging for 
the MM60 and MM70 Series. The switch to the new cover tape will occur once the existing 
inventory from the previous supplier runs out. The packaging and connector will meet all of 
the same dimensions and specifications as before. There will be no changes to the 
connector handling, PCB mounting processes, form, fit, or function.  
 
Please see the details below for the expected dates of when the new cover will be used.  
 

1. Applicable Product(s) 
 

 See applicable items below: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Part Numbers Expected Dates for New Cover 
MM60-52B1-G1-R850 May 2023 
MM60-52B1-E1-R650 February 2023 
MM60-52B1-B1-R850 February 2023 
MM70-314B1-2-R300 June 2023 
MM70-314-310B1-2-R300 June 2023 
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